
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
TO:  TECHCON 2010 Session Chairs and Vice Chairs 
 
FROM:  Harold Hosack, TECHCON 2010 Judges Chair 
 
DATE:   August 9, 2010 
 
SUBJECT:   Chairs and Vice Chairs Information 
 
 
Information that you will need to serve as a TECHCON 2010 Session Chair or Vice Chair is on the SRC 
website linked from the TECHCON 2010 home page http://www.src.org/calendar/e003428/.  This 
information will be provided to you at TECHCON so you do not need to bring a copy with you.  
Information on the web includes: 
 
 Instructions/Guidelines for Session Chairs and Vice Chairs 
 List of Chairs, Vice Chairs, and Judges by session 
 Session Schedule with links to abstracts 
 
No meeting of Chairs and Vice Chairs will be held.  However, questions may be addressed to me, Ginny 
Wiggins, or any of the SRC technical staff. 
 
We very much appreciate your time and effort in serving as a Session Chair or Vice Chair for the 
TECHON 2010 technical paper session(s).  Please let us know if there is anything further we can do to 
ensure the success of the TECHCON 2010 paper sessions.  
 
 
 
 

 


